
CSDA Happenings 
 
Grade 4:  The Fourth grade m ath unit in 
measurement will culminate with a paper airplane 
building and launch contest. We will measure 
flight with standard and metric lengths. Students 
are wrapping up their Shark Tank presentations. 
 

Grade 5: Next w eek is our  last w eek as fifth 
graders! We will have some fun with Field Day and 
Passions Day. Have a great summer!  
 

Grade 6: 6th graders have reached the final 
week of elementary school! They will be wrapping 
up the year with many special events and presen-
tations to celebrate their growth and learning. Re-
member, no school for 6th graders on Friday. 
 

CSDA Special: For  the last two weeks of  the 
school year, CSDA fourth and fifth grade artists 
are drawing and painting summer pictures such as 
sand castles, lighthouses, and beaches.  Sixth grad-
ers are drawing graffiti art. 
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
Mrs. Bouley 

Richard Maghakian    
Memorial School 
22 Milford St. 
Brookline, NH  03033 
Phone 603-673-4640 
Fax 603-673-4785 
Rmms-office@sau41.org 

RMMS Happenings 
 

Pre-K:  Preschoolers w ill celebrate their  last tw o days of school next w eek by fin-
ishing up their ocean studies and having a family picnic on Monday. 
Grade K: K indergarteners are thrilled to go to The Friendly Farm  on a field tr ip! 
This accompanies their “Animal Secrets” unit in science. 
Grade 1: First graders w ill celebrate the last w eek of school w ith several them ed 
days. Monday is Pajama Day, Tuesday is Bubble Day, Wednesday is Sports Day, and Thursday is 
Beach Day. Let the fun begin! 
Grade 2: Second graders w ill be w rapping up their  year  w ith som e fun activities! 
They will reflect upon the things that they learned and enjoyed about second grade.  
Grade 3: Third graders are excited for  our  end of the year  concert and activities w e 
have prepared for the last week of school! They are sad to say goodbye to RMMS but so excited 
for CSDA! 
RMMS Special:  This w eek students had the opportunity to revisit som e of their  fa-
vorite activities and materials during this “free choice” week. Lego builds, as always, being the 
overall favorite. 
Have a wonderful weekend.  
Mr. Molinari 

Captain Samuel  
Douglass Academy       
24 Townsend Hill Rd.  
Brookline, NH 03033   
Phone 603-821-0439              
Fax 603-810-6651   
csda-office@sau41.org 

Dates to remember 

                                

June 12  CSDA Field Day 8:45 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 
June 13  Kindergarten Field Trip 
June 13  Last Day of Preschool 
June 13  RMMS 3rd grade concert  
        Arrival at 5:15 p.m., concert begins at 5:30 p.m. 
June 13  Governing Board Meeting 6 p.m. at HBMS 
June 14  CSDA Science Fair 
June 15  CSDA 6th Grade Promotion 
June 16  LAST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS   
                 RMMS @ 11:15 a.m.  
                 CSDA  @  11:25 a.m.  
June 28  School Board Meeting at 6 p.m. at RMMS 
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RMMS Families, 
Please check the RMMS web-
site on or after June 16th for 
summer math calendars and    

           reading  calendars! 





Mental Health Resources  Mental Health is as 
important as physical health. Inform the school nurse, 
teacher, principal, or trusted staff member about any 
health or emotional concerns so we can support your 

child together.  Resources are available in NH via  
Call/Text 833-710-6477 or Chat www.nh988.com 

NH Child based behavioral health services: 

https://www.dhhs.nh.gov/programs-services/

health-care/childrens-behavioral-health 

COVID GUIDELINES: 

Q: What are the latest guidelines for students 
with a COVID-19 positive household member? 

A: Get tested immediately if the student shows 

symptoms. Isolate immediately if you have a pos-

itive test. Retest on Day 6 if no symptoms and 

wear a mask.  Follow these guidelines: https://

www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/if-

you-were-exposed.html   

Contact the school nurse for a masking plan for 
the student.  

Q: What symptoms should I look for? 

A: People with COVID-19 have had a wide range of 
symptoms reported – ranging from mild symptoms to 
severe illness including:   

Muscle or body aches, Fatigue, Headache, Sore 
throat, Fever or chills, Congestion or runny nose, 
Cough, Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, 
New loss of taste or smell, Nausea or vomiting, Diar-
rhea 

Q: How long is isolation for a person  who tests 
positive for COVID? 

A: Contact the school nurse to share the date of 

onset of symptoms and the positive test date. 

Day Zero is calculated with this information. Isolate 

for 5 full days. Wear a mask through day 10. The 

CDC now has an online calculator to establish an 

isolation and masking plan.See the link for instruc-

tions: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/

your-health/isolation.html 

           School Nurse Contact Information 

 CSDA: Maureen Lorden, 

 RN  maureen.lorden@sau41.org 

            Phone: 603-821-0439 

 RMMS: Tena Ferenczhalmy, 

 RN  tena.ferenczhalmy@sau41.org 

            Phone: 603-673-4640 

CSDA & RMMS HEALTH OFFICE UP-
DATES 

June 9, 2023 

Enjoy the Summer! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 

End of School MEDICATION Pickup  
Please contact your school nurse for a plan to pick up 
or send home any medications your child keeps at the 
health office on or around the last day of school. 
CSDA Maureen Lorden maureen.lorden@sau41.org      
RMMS Diana Zoltko diana.zoltko@sau41.org 

 

Medical Information for the 2023-24 School 
Year.  If your child requires medication or a 
medical plan during school. (Asthma Action 
Plan, Allergy Action Plan, Medical Plan, Daily 
Medication) Please contact your health care 
provider to update this information and return 
to CSDA. Information must be updated for the 
start of each school year. Medication can be 

provided closer to school starting in August.   
Maureen Lorden  maureen.lorden@sau41.org   
Tena Ferenczhalmy 
tena.ferenczhalmy@sau41.org 

 

Grade 6 Students Reminder: A physical exam 
dated 8/1/22 or later and the Tdap vaccine is 
due prior to starting Gr 7 at HBMS After 6/14/23 
send information to : 
Danielle Berube RN, at HBMS   
Danielle.berube@sau41.org  
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Brookline Food Pantry 

Most Needed Items for June 2023 

 

Breakfast Items 

 Oatmeal 
 Cereal (corn flakes, shredded wheat…) 

 Granola Bars 
 Maple Syrup 
 Coffee (not decaffeinated) 

Lunch/Dinner Items 

 Canned Beef Stew 
 Canned Chicken 

 Rice (white and brown) 

Snacks 

 Crackers 
 Chips 

Pantry Items 

 Jam 

 Jelly 
 Ketchup 

 Mayonnaise 
 Stewed Tomatoes 
 Crushed Tomatoes 

 Whole Tomatoes (canned) 
 Diced Tomatoes 
 Chicken/Beef/Vegetable Stock 

Other Needs 

 Laundry Detergent 
 Dry Dog Food 

 Cat Food 
 Paper Towels 

 

Thanks to our PTO, you may purchase the 
most needed items through Amazon (RMMS 
Gift List): 

https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/
guest-view/11J6079RAHQIX  

 

The most current donation list can also be 
found on the RMMS website at any time:  
https://www.sau41.org/6/
News/9#sthash.AhWhQXgs.dpbs  

 

 RMMS Food  

Pantry Project 

  
 

 
June is the last month that the RMMS Food 
Pantry Project will be collecting items for the 
2022 - 2023 school year. 
 

Our goal is to help the Brookline Food Pantry 
stock their shelves for the busy summer 
months. 
 

To encourage some fun and “friendly competi-
tion” across RMMS, the class at each grade-
level (K-3) that collects the most items          
between May 30th - June 13th will enjoy a 
bonus recess with Mr. Molinari and Mrs. Win-
ters during the last week of school. 
 

Thank you to our generous Brookline families 
for the continued support of our food pantry 
project!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please Note:  
Smaller packaging is needed for all items as 
many items go to 1 and 2 person households. 
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